
From: Maguire, Shane  
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 9:02 AM 
To: Lysynski, Heather 
Subject: Community Safety and Crime Prevention Advisory Committee 
 
The Civic Works Committee (CWC) has directed staff to review reducing the speed limit at schools. We 
are currently preparing a report to CWC addressing this issue. I would like the Community Safety and 
Crime Prevention Advisory Committee’s comments on this proposal which will be included in the report 
to CWC. The deadline to finalize the report is April 6th; therefore, I need the committee’s comments 
within the next week. Sorry for the short deadline. 
 
Thanks 
 
Shane Maguire, P. Eng. 
Division Manager 
Roadway Lighting & Traffic Control  
For street light and traffic signal outages please call 519 661-2641.  
www.shiftlondon.ca 
 


